U.T. Administration of
Dadra and Nagar Haveli, Daman & Diu
Public Works Department
Division No.I (R & B)
Silvassa

No. PWD-II/SD-II/Road/2021/16/ 4, 24 Dated: 23/11/2021.

To.

The Conservator of Forests,
Dadra and Nagar Haveli, Daman & Diu
Silvassa.

Subject :- Regarding diversion of proposal of the Diversion of protected Forest Land...

Reference :- 1. This office letter No. 10-4(21)/2018-19/PWD-II/ROAD/5535, dtd. 24.09.2018
2. This office letter No. PWD-II/SD.II/RD/2021/91, dtd. 19.04.2021
3 . Forest Department Letter No 7-5/3-FD/626/812, dtd. 2nd July 2021.

Sir,

With reference to the subject cited above, it is to inform that following 1 (one) proposal was
submitted for diversion of protected forest land by this department: -

Sr. No. Planning of Proposal Proposal No. Area
i, Diversion of road side | FP/DN/ROAD/35770/2018 17.82 Ha.
protected Forest land from
Khanvel Chowk wup to
Dudhani Junction

(Chainage 19/6 to 35/8).

In view of above, I am directed to inform you that Public Works Department (Road Division,
DNH) has realigned the Khanvel Dudhani road for Widening & Strengthening of road & accordingly
relevant maps are prepared which does not affect the Forest /Wildlife area. The revised maps are uploaded
on website of www.parivesh.nic.in.

This is for your Kind information Please.

Yours\faithfully,

Assistant Engineer-II
PWD Division. No4 (R & B),
Dadra & Nagar Haveli,
Silvassa.

1 Copy submitted to the Executive Engineer, PWD, Road Division, DNH, Silvassa for information.
2 Copy submitted to the ChiefConservator of Forests, DD & DNH, Silvassa for information.



